
  Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 
    NOVEMBER 20,  2022 

             
       Celebrating in Christ   
Saturday   November 19th    
4:00 PM  Mass St. Joseph                                                           
6:00 PM  Walter & Verna Tanck    Req by: Ed & Diane Leist                                                      
Sunday  November 20th  
8:00 AM   Tony Polich       Req by:  Family                                               
10:00AM  Mass St. Joseph 
1:00 PM   Spanish Mass     
Thursday   November 24th            Happy Thanksgiving 
 8:30 AM    St. Joseph                                                                                  
Saturday    November 26th  
4:00 PM    Mass St Joseph                                                                          
6:00PM     Richard (Dick) Brauer  Req by: Donna Peterson  
Sunday      November 27th   
8:00 AM    William Anschutz  Req by:  Mike & Carrie Kostreva 
10:00 AM     Mass St. Joseph  
1:00  PM     Spanish Mass                                                                                           
==================================================================== 

  Serving in Christ                                                                                   
November 26th  

Lector:                Rachel DeMuese   
Eucharistic Minister:       Deacon Mark  
Usher               Mike Kostreva & Bob Jennerjohn                                                                     
Sacristan:  Dan Ploor  

November 27th  
Lector:                Richard Johnson  / Comm Choir                                                    
Eucharistic Minister:  Deacon Ed  
Ushers:  Mark Behrendt & Paul Spude & Dick Smith       
Sacristan:   Tom Ploor  
 
================================================================== 
       

   Summary of Contributions Received
        (Treasures)           
Envelopes                              $        1,822.53                                
Visitors                                   $             35.00  
Online                                     $                                                            
Building & Maintenance       $             12.00             
Candles                                  $             63.31                                                  
Flowers                                  $           155.00   
    

                            Suffering In Christ                                                                                                 
If you know of anyone that is homebound and would like one of 
our  Deacons to visit and bring communion please call the office                             
 at 920-743-4842. 

The  Little Blue Books are back. Get yours today!  A suggested 
donation of $1.00 is appreciated.  

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS                                                                        
Renee Seifert             ssppbusiness@sspeterpaulsb.org                              
Carrie Kostreva           ssppchurch@sspeterpaulsb.org 

LECTORS  your workbooks are in the back of church in the 
cry room.  Please pick up your copy. Thank you 

Help yourself to a 2023 calendar available at the entrance to 
Church.  Thank you to Huehns Funeral Home for this generous 

donation.  

WREATH PICK—UP TIMES      November 21,   at 1 pm—5 pm and                         
November 22,  8 am—11 am  

                             DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS                         
MONDAY:         Rv 14:1-3,4B-5 / Lk 21:1-4                                 
TUESDAY:        Rv 14:14-19 / Lk 21:5-11                                
WEDNESDAY:  Rv 15:1-4 / Lk 21:12-19 
THURSDAY:     Rv 18:1-2,21-23 19:1-3 9a / Lk 21:20-28 
FRIDAY:            Rv 20:1-4,11 21:2 / Lk 21:29-33 
SATURDAY:     22:1-7 / Lk 21:34-36 
SUNDAY:          Is 2:1-5 Rom 13:11-14 / Mt 24:37-44 
 
 
A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the  tabernacle              
representing the real presence of Christ  in the Eucharist at all 
times. The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who 
wish to donate. The candle cost of $30 a month in honor of a 
loved one. 

 
               The NOVEMBER Tabernacle Candle     
         is lit in Loving Memory of  
              JOE SCHARTNER 
               Requested by: Jan Schartner & Family 
            

 We prayerfully remember                                         
       MARY A JUNION                                                             
May God welcome her home and comfort her 
family in this time of sorrow.  May the 
knowledge of our prayers and support give 
her family peace.  

  
   ONE BY ONE  

    THANK YOU to all our generous parishioners that have sent 
in their pledge.  Although we celebrate reaching our goal, our 
parish needs to continue.  We look for full participation of the 
parish as we seek to update the church basement and the 
church dome.  Again THANK YOU.   

   In Appreciation                                            
The Thanksgiving season is a good time to remember the many 
blessings for which we are grateful.  We, the choir, appreciate 
our leader/accompanist, Heidi Teich.  Her leadership makes the 
choir the success that it is.  We Sincerely Thank You,                        
Heidi….We wish Father Bob and he congregation and their               
families a Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving.          The Choir  

       

 

 

 

 

 Father Bob and  staff , Renee, Carrie and Tom, want to wish                       
everyone a Blessed Thanksgiving.   Let us remember all the many 
Blessing God has given us.    HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

 OFFICE CLOSED November 24th & 25th.                             
                       For Thanksgiving  
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The Lord is the King of the universe.  Trusting in his salvation, we offer our prayers for 

the world. 

      Blessing Box                                                                                          
 Located on the side of Church                                   

With cold weather coming  the Blessing Box could use   warm 
clothes, coats, hats and mittens . Please contact a  volunteer if 
you have any  questions.  Thank You for  supporting our  parish 

Blessing Box.                                                                                                             
 Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,                                     
 Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,                                       
 Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,                                           

 Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,                                       
 Pat Ploor  920-559-0352          

               Bulletin sponsorships are essential to our parish’s                     
communication efforts.  We are so incredibly grateful for the 
generosity of all our bulletin sponsors.  Please take the bulletin 
home and use the      services provided by our sponsors. Tell 
them “Thank You” when      visiting their business or when you 
see them in Church.                                                               
          This week’s spotlight:                                                                                    
                    ROSS ESTATE PLANNING                                              
        Thank you  for supporting our parish 

  KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS                                       
Knights of Columbus Council 2478 of Sturgeon Bay has        
selected Steven D Jennerjohn Family to receive its Family of 
the Month award.  Each month the council selects a family from 
one of the four parishes.  It is not required that a KC member be 
part of the nominated family. Anyone wishing to suggest a    
family for nomination may contact a member of the K of C  
council 2478.  Congratulations and God bless the Steven D 
Jennerjohn Family!  Thank you Cletus Schwoerer Family          
Director Knights of Columbus Council 2478 if Sturgeon Bay  
608-516-1448 schwocj@yahoo.com  

                       MASS  MINUTES                                                      
                        By Deacon Ed                                                             
The homily, given by the priest or deacon, is a lesson  usually 
based on the scriptures of the day but may be about anything in 
the Mass.  It takes time to come up with a homily that will give 
people something to think about.  A rule of thumb used by our 
Protestant brothers and sisters is an hour of preparation for 
each minute speaking, but our instructor in formation said that 
he probably spends about 30 hours a week preparing, including 
all the times he thinks about it while sitting at a stop light, ect. 
Most important, though, is to remember that the homily is not 
the most important part of the Mass.  Jesus himself, the Christ 
is coming to us, good homily or not!                                                          
  FEAST of CHRIST the  KING 
 Today as we celebrate Christ the King, may we open the door 
of our heart so wide that we may listen to the voice of Jesus 
calling us to help build his kingdom here on earth.  Our                    
Conference here at St. Joseph is working with other            
Conferences throughout the Green Bay Diocese to provide  
relief for the many homeless children we are all encountering.  
We are collecting children’s winter HATS, MITTENS, JACKETS 
& BOOTS.  Items being donated can be placed in the basket at 
the entrance of Church or if a pickup is needed call Denis 
McCarthy at 715-212-1190.  “Children are our most valuable 
resource.” (President Herbert Hoover)  On behalf of the        
Conference and our “friends in need”, thank you for continues 
support and generosity. You all remain in our prayers.  “In    
serving the poor we serve Jesus Christ.” (St. Vincent de Paul) 

Edge and Life Teen Middle and High School Religious                         
Education and Youth Ministry            

 It is NOT too late to register your son or daughter for Life 
Teen of Edge. In fact, please do! Contact Sarah for information!                                       
stgavin25@gmail.com   

MISSION TRIPS ARE BACK!     Our  high school mission trip will 
be June 17-24th in Houston, TX.  We will be working on still        
rebuilding from Hurricane Harvey in 2017. All current 8th grades 
through current seniors in high school are invited!                              
Fundraising and registration will all begin SOON.  There will be a 
parent and youth meeting for anyone interested on Sunday,        
December 4th at St. Joseph at 11:15 am (after Mass).  

No Edge, Life teen or Confirmation this week at St. Joseph or 
Holy Name of Mary (November 23rd.)  Happy Thanksgiving!  
We are so grateful fr our wonderful youth and families!    

                           Confirmation  Student Bios                                                                           
Do you  want to know more about the 2023 Confirmation Class?  
Are you on Facebook?  If yes, all you need to do is go to any of 
these Pages: Sturgeon Bay Edge and Life Teen, Corpus Christi 
Catholic Parish, St Joseph Catholic  Church, SS Peter and Paul 
Catholic Church Institute WI, or Holy Name of Mary Maplewood, 
and learn more about this amazing class!                                                           
   NO GENESIS THIS WEEK  NOVEMBER 23rd                                           
          What’s Happening in Children’s Ministry!                                        
 Facebook: GENESIS/Tri Parish Elementary Religious             
                        Education Program                                                                                      
A big thank you to our Genesis Families  for donation to our 
service project—Meals in a bag. We were able to make 16 bags 
to help St. Vincent de Paul  - St. Joseph Conference.  They will 
be delivering these meals to families in need this up coming 
holiday season.                                                                                         
Liturgy of the Word for Children                                                                               
All children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to participate in 
the liturgy of the Word for Children at the 10:00 am Sunday Mass 
at St. Joseph Church.                                                                                                                                
                 Genesis Service Project!                                                      
         Our second Genesis Service Project!                                 
We are collecting hats and mittens for our local school children.  
The Faith Formation Center will have a Christmas Tree up in the 
hallway for the hats and mittens to be placed on.  Thank you for 
your donations.                                                                                 
      What’s Happening in Adult Formation                                        
There is a wonderful Bible Study every Tuesday at 10:00 am at  St.       
Joseph’s Faith Formation Center. Come join Penny Biwer as she 
leads a reviving Bible study on the weekly readings that will stir 
your spirit!.                                                                                                    
We will also, be holding a 2-night workshop on Angels—
Monday,  November 28th and Tuesday, November 29th at 6:00 
pm in the Faith Formation Center ...see bulletin flyer for more 
information                                                                                                     
We will be holding a Mystical Experiences Evening Tuesday,      
December 3rd at 6:00 pm in the Faith Formation Center...come 
listen to experience and share your own...see bulletin flyer for more 
information                                                                                                     
The Faith Formation Center is looking for donations toward paint! 
We would like to brighten up some of our classrooms and add a 
fresh coat of chalkboard paint to all our chalkboards.  
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